
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Page Putnam Miller 

Director 

National Coordinating Committee for the Promotion of History 

400 A Street, SE 

Washington, D.C. 20003 

 

Dear Page: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

We really appreciate the suggestions that you made to Michelle and me a couple of months ago.  As 

you could tell by the participants, your suggestions were followed.  I was glad to speak with you by 

phone again today.  Please don’t hesitate to call if you have further questions or suggestions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


